
 

 
Circular 010/2025 

 
 

19 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
 
HARMONY AND GOOD RELATIONSHIPS 
 
It has come to my attention that there have recently been a few incidents in the Gym between 
residents and various exercise classes.  
 
I would like to reiterate that the maintaining amicable relationships between residents is of utmost 
importance, to ensure that a harmonious lifestyle is achieved in our community. 
 
Gyms act as community hubs, promoting health and fostering social connections.  

 

Sometimes this means that others can’t use this space for an hour or two and having respect for 

other people and to place their needs above your own to maintain peace and a sense of 

neighbourliness. 

 
I hope that I can count on everyone to have this respect for each other in our Village. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager - Evergreen Muizenberg  

 


